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RFP for Independent Audit Services
The Audit and Finance Committee of the Southwestern Community College Foundation Board of Directors is
requesting proposals from qualified individuals and/or organizations for Independent Audit Services. The
Foundation's fiscal year is July 1 through June 30.

Click here to download and complete the official "Request for Proposal."

View PDF

https://www.southwesterncc.edu/rfp-independent-audit-services
https://www.southwesterncc.edu/sites/default/files/foundation/REQUEST%20FOR%20PROPOSALS%20-%20Foundation%20Audit.pdf
https://www.southwesterncc.edu/print/pdf/node/7588

